
Councillor 

Mary-Margaret McMahon 

October 30, 2013 

Karen Stintz, 

Chair 

Toronto Transit Commission 

Toronto City Hall 

100 Queen Street West 

MSH 2N2 

Dear Chair Stintz, 

Re: "Putting the Customer First" 

I was excited to hear that at the last meeting of the Toronto Transit Commission that a 

pilot program was being investigated to integrate TTC and GO fares at Bloor and 

Exhibition GO Stations. I strongly support this initiative and believe that it will greatly 

improve service for commuters and relieve pressure from burdened subway and 

streetcar routes. 

I am asking that Danforth GO station be included in this pilot program . 

Thank you, 

Councillor Mary-Margaret McMahon 

Ward 32 

Beaches-East York 
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